
 

TUCKSHOP NOTICE 
 
 
 

PLEASE COME & SUPPORT YOUR SCHOOL 
WE NEED YOUR HELP 

 
To be able to provide an efficiently run service in the tuckshop we need 

Parents/grandparents/aunties/uncles/older siblings/friends, to help make this a success. 

If you can spare even an hour each morning once a month, we appreciate your valuable 

time. 

 

The duties during the day vary depending on the day and menu specials. As we have created 

a menu with lots of homemade foods available, this requires lots of hands on benches. 

If you could see yourself being a part of the extremely important volunteer community in 

our school please complete this form and return to your class teacher so they can place in 

the tuckshop box. This will be collected by the convenor who will contact you. 

 

Come and meet the wonderful team and have a chance to meet some other lovely 

volunteers in our school. 

 

Lunch is provided for you. We do have a roster which consists of two different time frames, 

this however is flexible around availability of you. 

 

Our busiest time is first thing in the morning from 9am till 11am. This is the part of the day 

where the more hands working, the more efficient we will be. 

 

 


